
Scarifying your Lawn
Due to the extremes weather conditions experienced this year virtually every existing lawn will require scarification this autumn to ensure you have a reasonable lawn next season.
The season started with dramatically reduced temperatures compared to the norm, including snow in many areas and within two weeks dramatically increased temperatures and little/no precipitation for 50 days in some areas!
You will have noticed that this year almost every lawn has had ‘patches’ within it, which has been the result of dead or dying grass.  The dead grass will become ‘thatch’, which means your grasses next season will have reduced air and water within those areas and you can be sure that other areas of your lawn will also have similar issues.
Scarifying removes all the thatch and other debris in your lawn to ensure that your grasses have the best possible start for the new season in March.
We would also strongly recommend that, this year, you invest in an autumn lawn feed.  Whilst you will not notice anything different in your lawn, our autumn feed helps to develop the rooting system of your grasses and will also assist in minimising the risks of winter diseases.
We have a few spaces left for scarifying this November and would urge you to book your scarification as soon as possible to avoid disappointment this year, as already it looks a very busy period.
Please give me a ring on xxxxxxx as a matter of urgency to book your scarification now!
Kind regards
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